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JAN AND GLENN FREDERICKS, General Manager

ion were recently recognized ss having made significant
contributions to forest management and conservetion. During brief cere-
monies st the Alaska Federation of Natives convention, John Sandor,
Regional Forester, Forest Service, made the presentation to Mr. & Mrs.
Fredericks.

Sandor mentioned Kuskokwim Corporation’s work in the formation of
resource inventories and a land use plan with subssquent market investi-
gations for their resources. He continued by saying, “perticularly note-
worthy has been your interest in obtaining adequate resources informa-
tion prior to making major land management decisions and your strong
efforts to inform and involve the shareholders. Your efforts to inform
sharsholders in the Village has given them a definite voice in decisions.”
The Forest Service-is celebrating its 75th Anniversary and is choosing to
observe the event by recognizing people who have contributed to forestry.




